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16th May 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

YEAR 6 TRIP TO ALTON TOWERS 

 

On Wednesday 26th June we would like to take Year 6 on a trip to Alton Towers. 

 

Your child should wear their school hoodie and PE kit. Please note that we will be outside for most 

of the day so your child will need to wear suitable footwear, bring a coat with a hood in case of rain 

and have sun cream applied, if appropriate. 

 

A packed lunch will be provided by school for children who usually have school meals. Those on 

sandwiches should bring a packed lunch as normal, in a named carrier bag which can be thrown 

away after lunch. All children may bring extra drinks (non-fizzy please) and snacks (PLEASE 

REMEMBER – NO NUTS OR NUT-BASED SNACKS). 

 

Children can (optional) bring a small amount of money in case they need to buy anything whilst they 

are there.  (£10 maximum). 

 

Walmsley School will be subsidising part of this trip from money raised from Business Enterprise; 

however, to help cover the cost, we ask for a contribution of £20.00 towards the coach journey and 

entrance to Alton Towers – to be paid by 12th June 2024, please 

 

Payment should be made via School Gateway, which will also provide permission for the visit. We 

are no longer able to accept cash or cheques in school; should you wish to make payment this 

way, please contact the school office and we will be able to provide you with a PayPoint Voucher. 

We will be setting off from Walmsley at 7:30am, so please arrive at school at 7:15am, to 

allow for morning registers to be taken. We will be leaving Alton Towers at 4:30pm and 

therefore anticipate being back at school around 6:15pm depending on traffic. We will text as we 

get near home with our expected time of arrival.  

 

Many thanks. 

 

 

 

Mrs Saxby, Mr Catterall & Miss Leamey 
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